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I am writing this letter on behalf of the management of D3D Security
Systems. We acknowledge and appreciate you, Mr Sengupta, for the
hard work and the innovative method of teaching that you have
brought to us in the course of your assignment here.

It is really commendable to see how you have inspired our team
members to move forward. Your efforts have raised the confidence
level of our members to a new height.

Our company sincerely appreciates your assistance, time and the
efforts you have put in with us. Thank you so much for your efforts.

Please accept our gratitude for your superior work in this field and
continue with your outstanding performance.

We wish you all the very best for your future endeavours.
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